
You are cordially invited 
to attend

at Óbuda University.

Date: Friday September 4, 2015 
at 2:00 p.m.

Venue: Room No. F.01 
(Óbuda University, 

1034 Budapest, Bécsi út 96/b.)

On behalf of Óbuda University 
we look forward to your attendance.

the International 
Opening Ceremony of 

the Academic Year 2015/2016
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